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Odd socks, anti-bullying, poppies & Children in Need

 

 

What a lovely week we have had in Pre-Reception! We started our week talking about 

Remembrance Day and learning all about why we wear poppies.  

Children have been exploring and celebrating their similarities and differences for Anti-

Bullying week and we really enjoyed seeing all of their colourful and interesting odd socks!  

Pre-Reception donned their best neon colours for Children in Need and all of the teachers 

were really impressed with the kindness and empathy children showed when learning about 

those less fortunate than them.  

We have been busy rehearsing for the Christmas Nativity and we have seen some beautiful 

singing and dancing . The children’s patience has been extremely impressive during our first 

few rehearsals with Reception. 

Enjoy a restful weekend. 

 

Miss Pippa Camp  


